
Report 
 of the 

 Charitable, Penal and Correctional Institutions Committee 
of the 

Arkansas Legislative Council 
 

October 17, 2008 
 
 
Mr. Chairmen: 
 
Your Charitable, Penal and Correctional Institutions Committee met on October 16, 2008, and 
reports the Committee adopted ISP 2007-236 by Representatives Hoyt, George, Reynolds and 
Overbey, "Requesting that the Charitable, Penal and Correctional Institutions Subcommittee of 
the Arkansas Legislative Council study the possible privatization of correctional facilities in the 
State of Arkansas".  Future meetings of the Committee are scheduled for November 6 and 
November 20, 2008, at 1:30 p.m. in Room 272. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
________________________________                    __________________________________                             
Senator Irma Hunter Brown, Co-Chair   Representative Johnny Hoyt, Co-Chair 
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